
 

 

 

17 June 2021 

 

Dear editors, 

 

Thank you for your recommendations for our manuscript (ID: PNTD-D-21-00154R2). 

1. I have reminded Prof. Stinear to confirm his authorship.  

2. I have removed files which do not relate to the current submission.  

3. The incorrect funding statement has been removed. No specific funding was received 

for this work.  

4. The typo in the manuscript has been corrected to read ‘Table 2’. 

5. A full list of legends for the supporting information has been added to the manuscript.  

Please let me know if there is anything else I can do to help at this stage.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jane Oliver 

Lead author and Corresponding author 
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